
Construction Zones are NO Trespassing
Zones

To our Okemos and Meridian Township Community,

Your safety is our priority. While construction activities can be interesting to observe, they also
pose significant hazards. For your safety, please avoid entering any school areas that are under
construction. Construction sites contain many dangers, including ditches, holes, heavy
equipment, and electrical equipment, which may not be immediately obvious.

Fencing with signage has been established to secure the perimeter of the jobsite. Please refrain
from entering the construction site as any area within the fence has been designated as no
trespassing.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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